SEP 07 1982

Woodland Medical Group

ATTN: Peter S, Winston, M.D.
22341 West Eight Mile Road
Detroit, Michigan 48219

License No, 21-13255-01
Control No. 05118
Dear Dr. Winston:

This letter confirms the telephone conversation between you and
Patricia Vacherlon on August 26, 1982, :

It is our understanding, from this conversation, that you wish to
withdraw your amendment request dated June 28, 1981 to add your
name to the Woodland Medical Group's license as authorized user.
Therefore, we are voiding your request, ‘

We will forward this information to our License Fee Management'Btanch
who, in turn, will contact you concerning the fee submitted with your
application. :

1f you have any questions regarding this closeout action, please
contact me at 312-932-2625.

Sincerely,

Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief

Materials Licensing Section

cc: Glenda Jackson, LFMB
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